
 

Year 5 ‘Fun Learning’ Event 29th June 2017 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We would like to invite your child to our Year 5 ‘Fun Learning’ event at Meden School on 
Thursday 29th June 2017 from 3:30pm until 5.30pm. Students will be accompanied and 
supported at the event by representatives from their current schools, however parents and 
carers will need to ensure their children are collected from Meden School from 5.30pm. 

Throughout the event students will be working in small groups, participating in a number of 
workshops including key ring making, a humanities treasure hunt and competitive PE events, 
to name but a few. We have arranged for food (sandwiches, cake/biscuit and a drink) to be 
available free of change, for all students attending the event.  

Places are limited for this fantastic event so, in order to secure a place, please return the slip 
below, to your child’s current school by Friday 17th June 2017.  

Kind Regards, 

Mr D Brown 
Assistant Head teacher 
            ___ 
Reply slip: Meden School Year 5 Fun Learning Event 
Please return to your primary school by Friday 16th June 
 
Name of Child:                                                     
 

Please book a place for my child on the Year 5 Fun Learning event at Meden School. 
 
I understand that my child will need collecting from Meden School from 5.30pm 

 
We will be circulating throughout the event taking pictures of the activities as they take 
place. Any pictures may be used for school displays, on our website or in our newsletter. If 
you do not give your consent for your child’s picture to be used then please tick the 
following box  
 
Signed (Parent/Carer)          Date  ________ 

Emergency contact telephone number        __ 


